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Ref:  SRo/LT 

 

 

20 November 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 
I am writing to remind you that the week beginning 25 November is assessment week in all subjects for 
our year 8 students.  
 
In order to give students exam hall experience they will sit their Maths, English and Science assessments 
in the exam hall on Monday.  The rest of the assessments will take place in classrooms during normal 
lesson time throughout the rest of the week. 
 
Subject teachers will let students know when they are sitting the assessments and what they need to 
revise.  Further information for some subjects can also be found on Show My Homework. 
 
These assessments will be used to give teachers an indication of student progress so far and identify any 
area of weakness where support is needed. 
 
Thank you for your support during this week. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 S Robinson 
 

Mrs S Robinson 

Assistant Headteacher 
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